
 

Friday June 17th 2022 

Dear Parents 

We have enjoyed the lovey weather this week in 

our approach to the final few busy weeks of the 

summer term.  

As a treat, all the students and staff were able to  

enjoy an ice lolly to cool them down today. 

Year 3 had an informative and interesting  time at 

Morden Hall Park on Tuesday investigating the       

river. Thank you to Ms Ladiao, Mr Fuentes and Mr 

Khan for accompanying the trip. 

Rehearsals are continuing for ‘Olivia!’, ‘The           

Gingerbread Man’ and ‘The Bee Musical’ and all stu-

dents have been practising for Sports’ Day. We 

hope you are looking forward to all of these events 

as much as we are. 

Our ‘Moving Up Morning’ will take place on July 1st       

giving us the chance to welcome our new Reception 

and Nursery students and giving all students the 

chance to meet with their new class Teacher for 

September (further details of this to follow). 

Wishing you all a glorious, sunny weekend. 

 

Ms Barry 

Head teacher 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

Morden Hall Park 

Year 3 had a great time at Morden Hall Park on 

Tuesday investigating rivers. There are more        

pictures on page 2 of all their adventures. 

A prayer for Father’s Day 

God our father, we give you thanks and praise                                     

for  fathers young and old. 

We pray for young fathers, newly embracing their vocation; may 

they find courage and perseverance to balance work, family and 

faith in joy and sacrifice. 

We pray for our own fathers around the world whose children are 

lost or suffering; may they know that the god of compassion walks 

with them in their sorrow. 

We pray for men who are not fathers but still mentor and guide us 

with fatherly love and advice. 

We remember fathers, grandfather, and great grandfathers who are 

no longer with us but who live forever in our memory and nourish us 

with their love.  

Amen 





Nursery 

This week Nursery have been investigating the topic  of ‘Summer’, this includes learning about: 

 The life cycle of a bee 

 Using a variety of materials to design our own sun hat and use  

extended vocabulary to describe the texture of the materials 

used. 

 Completing a ‘phonics read and do challenge’. 

 Completing a summer repeated Pattern game. 

Year 1 

This week we took time at the end of our lesson to continue 

our discussion about the seaside and holidays of the past. We 

explored the beautiful beach     display in the Nursery class-

room and used it to aid our discussion and recall all we had 

learnt over the last few weeks.  

We identified features of a seaside holiday and talked about 

how seaside holidays were a 100 years ago. We look forward 

to next week when we can create our Punch and  Judy         

puppets!  

Reception 

 

Reception Class have made some beautiful 

Father’s Day cards this week. 

Wishing all our Dads a lovely day on         

Sunday. 

 



Year 2 

Inspired by the amazing weather, Year 2 have 

designed their own beach bags this week as 

part of their ‘Seaside’ topic. 

 

Holy Communion 

Congratulations to our Year 3              

students who celebrated their First 

Holy Communion together  last week. 

Year 4 

This week Year 4 have been learning about the digestive system. They drew a 

body outline and organs from memory then labelled the different parts. One 

group receive 100% with their awesome collaboration and retention skills!  



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

jbennett@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 5 

In RE this week Year 5 reflected on how 

Jesus is present in the sacraments and 

looked at the prayer of St Francis. Some 

students also created their own            

crossword puzzles. 

Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been thinking about what 

makes them unique and have written some 

lovely poems. They have considered what 

their talents and gifts are, so that they can 

be offered back to God. 

 

Stars of the week 


